Thursday 8th October 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

I hope my letter finds you well.

You will be aware that Ofsted Inspections are not taking place for the remainder of the calendar year. More information on those will be available from January. However, visits to schools are happening nationally this term to gain an understanding of how COVID-19 has impacted schools. It is hoped that information gathered in this way, for example regarding remote learning, will enable best practice to be shared.

Our school is being visited later today. I will be able to share further information with you in November when we expect to receive some feedback from our visit.

With good wishes

Violet Walker

Violet Walker Headteacher